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IDENTITY-BASED CAREER RESOURCES FOR

Native American/ 
Indigenous Peoples

Institutional & Local Organizations

Student Center for Social Justice  
Identity: [Vanderbilt] fosters an environ-
ment of inclusion and multiculturalism by 
increasing students’ development around 
intercultural competence and social 
justice as well as promoting co-curricular 
programming that celebrates and  
recognizes the various cultures of the 
Vanderbilt student body.

Native American Indian Association of 
Tennessee (NAIA): a service agency aimed 
to enhance the quality of life for Native 
American Indians in Tennessee by improv-
ing services in education and decreasing 
illiteracy, expanding job opportunities 
and promoting better employment, and 
increasing knowledge and awareness of 
Indian culture.

National Organizations

Bureau of Indian Education: job listings 
from the U.S. Department of the Interior’s 
education agency providing services and 
support at BIE-funded schools.

National Congress of American Indians: 
educates the general public, and tribal, 
federal, and state government officials 
about tribal self-government, treaty rights, 
and policy issues affecting Indian tribes.

National Indian Education Association: 
advances comprehensive, culture-based 
educational opportunities for American 
Indians, Alaska Natives, and Native  
Hawaiians.

Native Americans in Higher Education & 
Mentorship: dedicated to increasing the 
Native presence in higher education while 
providing mentorship and resources.

Native Americans in Higher Education: 
job board to connect college and uni-
versity employers with American Indian 
professionals.

Native Americans in Philanthropy:  
promotes equitable and effective philan-
thropy in Native communities by support-
ing stakeholders that work together to 
share knowledge and resources and build 
priorities and power in the sector.

Nativehire: a career resource designed for 
Native American applicants featuring a job 
board, job search help videos, resources, 
and workshops.

USA Jobs Native American Resources: 
provides Indian Preference eligibility 
guidelines regarding employment for 
American Indians or Alaskan Natives who 
are members of one of the federally  
recognized tribes.
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